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Communication Update 
 
 
September 4, 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
I appreciate your support to have a successful first week of school. In order to continue to provide you 
the updates regarding your child’s education and school events, please note the following 
communication methods for this school year. 
 
Email from Teachers 
Your child’s teachers will communicate with you through their HISD email accounts each week (unless 
otherwise communicated). Please provide your child’s teacher your email address if you have not heard 
from them by this Friday, September 7, 2018. (We will protect your email privacy.) Please contact your 
child’s teacher directly if you have any questions or concerns regarding your child’s education.  
 
MIMS Newsletter 
School sponsors event and updates will be included in the weekly MIMS Newsletter. Please review the 
MIMS Newsletter on our homepage (http://mimshisd.org) at least once every week for important 
updates. You can also access the Newsletter via the direct link below.  
https://www.houstonisd.org/domain/48259 
 
PTO Webpage or Facebook 
Besides school event updates, PTO posts parent sponsored activities and events on the PTO webpage 
(http://mimspto.org/) or Facebook. Please stay connected by visiting these sites periodically.   
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
ChaoLin Chang 

http://mimshisd.org/
https://www.houstonisd.org/domain/48259
http://mimspto.org/

